From: noreply@boston.gov.uk <noreply@boston.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 February 2024 20:03

To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk>

Subject: New Planning Application Comment

Your details

Title: Mr
First name: Clive
Last name: Wood

Email address: | G
Contact number: IIIININEGEGE

Customer address

Beck Bridge Bungalow
Station Road

Swi head
Selected address: wineshea
Boston
Lincolnshire
PE20 3PB
Your Comment
What is the
planning application B/24/0038
number?

What is the nature
of your Comment
representation?

Comments from Environmental agency are very relevant re industrial
estate behind having no noise restrictions 24hrs ! im more than 100m
away and the noise 24hrs a day can be excessive , as suggested they
will need sound proof windows The new 30 / 40 mph signs are in front
of proposed development and will need to be moved . The new
development of four 5 bedroom houses will undoubtedly envolve
parking and reversing of vehicles onto and off station road So hoping
the 30 mph limit could be extended to A17 junction approx 300m away

What is your
comment?





